From: Staton, Jennifer A

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 2:24 PM
To: 'Sharon.Johnson@hearst.com'
Cc: Foster, James H

Subject: RE: WICL 22 News Request

Ms. Johnson-

Thank you for your request for public records in accordance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. The
Beaufort County School District does not have an employee named Brittney Wheeler. Accordingly, there are no public
documents responsive to your request.

Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP

Risk Manager

Beaufort County School District
843-322-2355 (w) | 843-812-6405 (m)

From: Johnson, Sharon [mailto:Sharon.Johnson@hearst.com]
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 10:34 AM

To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us>
Subject: WICL 22 News Request

Dear Ms. Staton,

Under the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, §30-4-10 et seq., | am requesting an opportunity to inspect or
obtain copies of the personnel file of teacher 28-year-old Brittney Wheeler, DOB 01/19/1990. | am requesting the
entirety of her file from when she was first employed by the Beaufort County school district.

| would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the requested information is in the public interest
and will contribute significantly to the public’s understanding of student safety through a report with WJCL 22 News.
This information is not being sought for commercial purposes.

The South Carolina Freedom of Information Act requires a response time within 15 business days. If access to the
records | am requesting will take longer than this amount of time, please contact me with information about when |
might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the
information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,



Sharon Johnson
Reporter
WICL 22 News

Email: Sharon.johnson@hearst.com

Phone: 973-900-0117



